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       ASHFORD AVENUE LANE CLOSURES CONTINUE NEXT WEEK 
IN DOBBS FERRY/ARDSLEY  

 
Motorists are advised that there will be single lane closures in both directions on Ashford Avenue 

between Southfield Avenue and Saw Mill River Road (Route 9A) from Monday, December 1 through Friday, 

December 5 from 9:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.  

These closures are necessary to conduct bridge joint repair work. Motorists are advised to use an 

alternate route to avoid delays. 

For additional information, contact Westchester County Department of Public Works and 

Transportation at 995-2555.   
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Additional news available at www.westchestergov.com 
Connect with us on Facebook: http://www.facebook.com/WestchesterGov 

Follow us on Twitter: @WestchesterGov 
 

 

 

 


